Please vote NO on SB223!

My family has made tremendous financial sacrifices to send our kids to private Christian school because we understand the value of
providing them consistent teaching at home, church, and school.

There is no reason for ODE to have oversight of private schools, other than fulfilling a political agenda.
Private schools and families already prioritize the health and well-being of our students in a way the government never can.

ODE needs to stay in its lane and focus its efforts on public school students.

Sincerely, a Private School Mom



